
Bast Hatfield to begin work on Monday, March 30, 2020

Dear McKownville Neighbors:

On Friday (today), Delaware Engineering let us know that Bast Hatfield plans to begin restoration and 
clean up work beginning this Monday.  The following text is copied from the email I received from 
Biagio DelVillano of Delaware Engineering.

Ellen Manning
President
McKownville Improvement Association

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Biagio Delvillano bdelvillano@delawareengineering.com
Date: Fri, Mar 27, 2020 at 6:34 PM
Subject: Guilderland - McKownville Water and Storm Sewer Projects - Clean up and restoration 
starting Monday 3-30-2020

About an hour ago we learned that Bast Hatfield, our contractor for the McKownville Water and Storm 
Sewer Projects, would like to get into the McKownville neighborhoods and perform restoration and 
clean-up tasks. Normally we would have presented the contractor’s schedule and request to start work 
to the property owners in McKownville at least a couple of weeks prior to the work starting. But, given 
the growing concerns around Covid19, and the Governor’s decisions to shut down many construction 
projects, we are taking advantage at this time to get as much restoration and clean-up completed as 
possible. Just in case the “essential projects” are shut down as well. 

Bast Hatfield will have people on site beginning this Monday, March 30, 2020. The contractor will be 
performing cleanup and restoration work throughout all of the streets that have been affected by the 
construction projects. 

The Town of Guilderland Water and Street Departments will be coordinating as well so we can get 
things tidied up quickly just in case we are shut down.

We would favor the McKownville residents to understand why there wasn’t sufficient notice prior to 
the work starting so if you can please forward this information to the folks in McKownville it will be 
very helpful and much appreciated. 

We hope all are staying safe and healthy. 

Thank you, Biagio.   

Biagio DelVillano, Senior Construction Manager

Delaware Engineering, D.P.C., 28 Madison Avenue Extension, Albany, NY  12203

Phone: 518-452-1290  ext.220, Fax: 518-452-1335

Email: bdelvillano@delawareengineering.com


